SENIOR STAFF ASSOCIATION-UNIVERSITIES of GHANA

SSA-UoG

C/O SENIOR STAFF ASSOCIATION, KNUST, PMB, KUMASI-GHANA
Email: ssauog21@gmail.com

117 June, 2021

THE EXECUTIVE SECRETARY

NATIONAL LABOUR COMMISSION
ACCRA

Dear Sir,

SUSPENSION OF INDUSTRIAL STRIKE ACTION

I write on behalf of the National Executive Council of Senior Staff Association- Universities of

Ghana (SSA-UoG), to suspend our industrial strike action which was declared on the 18" May,
2021.

This has become imperative as a result of various interventions made by some key stakeholders
and Government Agencies, culminating in a road map that will serve as a guide to ensure
sincere, balance, fair and a speedy resolution of all the impasse between us and Government.

We will continue to engage faithfully with government and other relevant stakeholders in our
fight for justice and fairness in the payment of our Tier2 pension contribution arrears with

appropriate accrued interest and the award of market Premium and Non-basic allowance to our
Union members.

It is our sincere hope and anticipation that the time frame spanning from 30® June.2021 to
19%July,2021 as agreed between us and Government, and witnessed by Vice-Chancellor's

(VCG) within which all our nearly three (3) years demands made, will be respected and
finalized.

[ therefore, call on all our union members to resume work on Monday 14™ June, 2021 without
further delay.

Yours fajthfully,

Zakari
(NATIONAL CHAIRMAN, SSA-UoG)



